
THE BREEZE
South Weber City Newsletter

J U L Y  2 0 2 2

Pickleball Tourney

$30/Team
6-8 pm: Beginner (3.0 - 3.5)
8-10 pm: Advanced (4.0+)
Register at

Have you been down to see our new pickleball
courts at Canyon Meadows park!? We had our
amazing Grand Opening on July 2 with a clinic for
those who were wanting to learn the game - but
now it's time to put your paddle where your mouth
is!

Come join us for our Pickleball Tournament on
July 9, 2022! Important information below:

        https://southwebercity.sportsites.com/player

Sports Registration

Flag Football 2022
Volleyball Fall 2022
Basketball (Girls) 2022
Basketball (Coed) 2022

Did you know that our Family Activity Center offers
different recreational sports programs throughout
the year? Want to keep those kiddos busy this year?
Here are the current Youth Team Sports programs
that are currently open for registration!

Visit our website for more information on how to
register!

Country Fair Days Registration is now OPEN
All South Weber City Parks Online Reservations are
now OPEN
The FAC will be closed from 07/12 - 07/18 for
cleaning of the facility as well as resurfacing the
Gym and Dance floors
Please follow South Weber Recreation on Facebook
@ South Weber Family Activity Center as well as
Instagram @southweberrec_fac for all updates on
Sports Clinics, Contests, and Games!
Have Questions? Call Curtis Brown at 801-791-4331

Family Activity Center Sidewalk Work!? You're
Trippin'!

You're trippin', but we hope that with the start of our
sidewalk repair, you won't be!!

South Weber City is working on repairing our sidewalks
throughout the entire city and we're starting on Deer Run
Drive! We currently have a list of locations where
sidewalk repair is necessary - and we will be pushing
through that list as much as we can until we've reached
our budgeted limit.

Have concerns about any certain areas in the city? Give
us a call and let us know! Chances are we already have it
on our list, but better to be safe than sorry!



Paramedic Services

General Government

JULY 2022




City Hotline

Waste or misuse of public funds, property, or
manpower
Violations of a law, rule, or regulation
applicable to the government
Gross mismanagement
Abuse of authority
Unethical conduct

ON March 22, 2022 the City Council adopted a
City Hotline policy as part of the Policies and
Procedures.

The Hotline provides an avenue for citizens,
including public employees and contractors, to
report improper governmental activities including:

Visit our website for more information!

SAVE THE DATE
July 30 - August 6

REGISTRATION OPEN NOW!!
Keep an eye out for more information! Details will be

posted on our website as they become available.

Cole Buchanan is 6 years old. His parents are Brad and Brooke Buchanan, and he has 2
brothers, Bridger and Weston (who watches over him from heaven). He loves South
Weber and loves being outside and playing with all the neighbor kids. He loves South
Weber Days, especially the parade, and his parents are grateful for the supportive
friends and family he has here. He loves going to school and just finished Kindergarten.
He especially loves riding the bus! He's a very social kid, and makes friends wherever
he goes!
Cole was born with OTC deficiency and received a liver transplant when he was 3
months old. It was a very rocky road from there and he spent a lot of time in the
hospital. The doctors said it was hard to tell how he would develop and grow, but they
told his mom, Brooke, not to put a roof on his head.
Though he took a little longer than most, now he is doing better then ever. He can say

South Weber Citizen Spotlight

Cole Buchanan
over 20 words and also uses sign language and a device to make his voice heard. He has learned to read and was the
top reader in his kindergarten class. He goes to many therapy sessions, but loves them all, because he wants the chance
to learn and show all he can do. He can walk on his own and is racing around the house and neighborhood. As his mom
said, "Cole has taught us big lessons. He does things in his own time, in his own way." We love having Cole here in South
Weber!!!

NOMINATE someone to be in the community spotlight!!



Send an email to ycc@southwebercity.com with their name
and information to be featured.

Want to see updates to what the YCC is doing? Follow us on
social media!



Instagram: @southweberycc

Facebook: South Weber Youth City Council


